
THE TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME
October 16, 2021 to October 24, 2021

Weekend Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church 
Weekend:

Saturday    Oct   16 VIGIL: TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME

SFC 4:30pm John Vendetti, Jr. by mother, Rosemary Vendetti
Sunday       Oct  17 TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY 

IN ORDINARY TIME
SFC 11am Michael Bittner ‘Birthday Memorial’  

                                 by Mom, Scott, Lisa & Family

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

Weekdays:
Monday     Oct   18 St. Luke, Evangelist
SFC 8am John Vendetti by Lynnea O’Leary
Tuesday     Oct   19 Sts. John de Brebeuf & Isaac Jogues, Priests &

Companions, Martyrs
SFC 8am Gary King, nephew by Tom & Cathy Cebasek

Wednesday Oct   20 Weekday
SFC 8am Angie Fedor by Helen Novinski
Thursday Oct   21 Weekday
SFC 8am People of the Parish
Friday        Oct   22 Weekday

St. John Paul II, Pope
NO MASS HERE 8am Mass at Mount Carmel - Our Lady of Peace 

Weekend Masses are at St. Frances Cabrini Church 
Weekend:

Saturday    Oct   23 VIGIL: THIRTIETH SUNDAY 
IN ORDINARY TIME

SFC 4:30pm Sue Reed by Helen Novinski
Sunday       Oct  24 THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
SFC 11am John Vendetti by wife, Rosemary Vendetti

11am Mass will be Live-Streamed on Facebook & YouTube

CHANGE in Mass Intentions Policy:
In accordance with current diocesan policy, there will be only one intention per 
weekend Mass:  one for the Sat, 4:30pm Vigil Mass and one for the 11am Sun 
Mass.  
For a few weeks there will be times when the previously scheduled multiple 
intentions will be celebrated, but hopefully by the first of 2022, we will be in full 
compliance.  
Weekday Masses and Sanctuary Candle intentions are available also.  

Eucharistic Ministers to the Homebound
  The procedures for taking the Eucharist to the homebound have changed.  Instead 
of getting the host in the communion procession, you are now asked to come 
forward at the conclusion of Mass and Father Miller, Deacon Nick, or Nick 
Perkoski will go to the tabernacle and place the host(s) in your pyx.  If you need 
a pyx, we have extras in the sacristy.  As a reminder, when you leave the church, 
you should go directly to the homebound person(s) and distribute communion.  

THIS WEEK
PC – Parish Center

Sun Oct 17
9:15-10:45am Faith Formation, PC
9:30am Confirmation Parent and 
Student Meeting (Gr.8)
9:30-10:45am Youth Ministry,  PC

Tuesday Oct 19
6pm Men’s Fellowship Group PC

Wednesday Oct 20
5pm Rosary, SFC Church

Thursday Oct 21
10:30am Prayer Shawl Ministry, 
Parish Office

Sun Oct 24
9:15-10am RCIA Adult Ed Room
9:15-10:45am Faith Formation, PC
9:30-10:45am Youth Ministry, PC

Confessions: SFC Church 
 Saturday 3:30pm, Sunday 10am

The Parish Center is open weekday 
mornings at 9:30am Mon - Thurs for 
those who would like to walk in the 
hall.  

COVID Guidelines:  In light of the 
changing circumstances of the Covid 
virus and in an effort to maintain a 
safe environment being mindful of 
the common good for all, Bishop 
Bonnar has issued a revised 
temporary guideline for those 
attending Sunday Mass.
For those who are vaccinated, it is 
recommended that face coverings be 
worn for the good of all.  While not 
mandated, it is encouraged for the 
time being.
For the unvaccinated, a face-
covering should be worn while 
attending Mass.
This recommendation is temporary 
and will be re-evaluated in the 
coming weeks.



Stewardship Update
Sunday       $5,298             111 Envelopes   9 On-Line

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

Stewardship “For the Son of Man did not come to be 
served, but to serve and to give his life as a ransom for 
many.”   (MARK 10:45) If you held a mirror up to your life, 
would it reflect God’s love and mercy?  If you are 
struggling with this, try changing your attitude from “I want 
more” to “thank you God for everything you have given 
me, I have enough to share”.  This change in perspective 
will bring you joy through service to others.  Pray daily to 
become less self-centered and to become more God-
centered.

Vocations “Are you able to drink the cup that I drink, or be 
baptized with the baptism that I am baptized with?” Should 
the Lord direct these words to you in prayer, how will you 
respond? As a priest, deacon or in the consecrated life? 
Contact Father Scott Kopp at 330/744-8451 or email: 
skopp@youngstowndiocese.org

Next weekend we will celebrate World Mission Sunday. 
Pope Francis invites the entire Church to support mission 
diocese in Africa, Asia, the Pacific Islands and parts of 
Latin America and Europe, where priests, religious and lay 
leaders serve the world’s most vulnerable communities. 
Please keep the Pope’s missions in your prayers and be 
generous in next week’s collection for the Society of the 
Propagation of the Faith.

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA)
The ‘Period of Inquiry’ will continue Oct 24 from 9:15-
10:45am in the Adult Ed Room of the Parish Center.  It’s 
a time to ask questions, gather information and decide if 
you feel you are being called to learn more by continuing 
on to the Period of Catechumenate.  
Please feel free to call Nick Perkoski at 599-8570, or 
email nperkoski@gmail.com if interested.  

An Invitation
Bishop Bonner invites couples who are civilly married but 
not in the Church to inquire about beginning the validation 
process (“having your marriage recognized in the Church.”) 
Please call the parish office at your earliest convenience to 
inquire about beginning the necessary steps leading to the 
validation of your marriage.

Stewardship: In a few weeks we will be sending you 
information about our 2021 Stewardship Campaign.  
Generally we have a campaign every two years; however, 
our last campaign was in 2017.  This is a time for us to 
consider how we are best able to share our gifts of Time, 
Talent and Treasure.   

   

Our Featured Advertiser this week is:

THOMAS M. BELNAP, C.P.A.
Thank you for your support of our weekly bulletin!

Current/Upcoming Events:
HALO – Applications are being taken at the Human 
Resource Center until 5pm on Fri, Nov 19.

Blessings in a Backpack Ashtabula –you can provide food 
on the weekends for students in our county experiencing 
food insecurity. Contact Debi Mixer 440/812-4714 

Bereavement Series about
Navigating the Holidays amidst sadness:
Nov 7: Stepping Stones to a Better Tomorrow
Dec 5: Break Through the Darkness

Both are at the Parish Center following the 11am Mass. 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is collecting new or 
gently used blankets and sheets for the Catholic Charities 
Blanket and Bed Linen Drive during the months of 
October and November. There is a donation box in the 
church vestibule.

NEWS FROM FAITH FORMATION
The following are the dates of Faith Formation, Family 

Days and Sacramental Meetings through January.

October 17 ~Faith Formation
Confirmation Parent and Student Meeting (Gr.8)

October 24 ~ Faith Formation
October 31 ~ Family Day

November 7 ~ Faith Formation
2nd grade Reconciliation Parent Meeting

November 14 ~ Faith Formation
November 21 ~ Faith Formation

Confirmation Parent and Student Meeting (Gr.8)
November 28 ~ Thanksgiving Weekend /No Faith 

Formation

December 5 ~ Family Day
December 12 ~ Faith Formation
December 19 ~ Faith Formation

(December 26, January 2, January 9, January 16  ~ 
Christmas & New Year’s Break / No Faith Formation)

January 23 ~ Faith Formation /
Confirmation Parent and Student Meeting (Gr.8)

January 30 ~ Faith Formation

Classes have been in session for a month.  There are 46 
children in grades 1-8.  We appreciate all the families that 
have registered their children and who have made 
arrangements for them to attend on Sundays.
We have 10 children preparing for the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and Holy Communion and 5 children 
preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation.  Please keep 
them, their families and catechists in your prayers as they 
prepare for these special Sacraments.


